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08/10/2020  11:00:382020/3881/P PETITNSUP

P

 Patricia Wager The design of the proposed redevelopment of Belgrove House is inappropriate and lacks integrity. It sticks out 

like a sore thumb in the surrounding area, a monstrous eyesore which dominates the historic surroundings. It 

is too high and too 'glassy' and too obtrusive and adds nothing to the townscape in this area. The stated 

'public benefits' do not outweigh the harm that will be wrought if this development goes ahead. If it is given 

planning permission, it will no doubt open the way for further destruction of the surrounding area with further 

inappropriate buildings destroying this conservation area which should merit protection for future generations. I 

trust that commonsense will prevail.

30/09/2020  12:19:062020/3881/P SUPPRT Amy Hong Very excited to see the redevelopment of Belgrove House into a new science and research centre in Camden. 

The current area around the Belgrove House is messy, dirty and sometimes smell like weed - an area I often 

try to avoid. The redevelopment gives me hope that the area will be cleaner, tidier and safer (with the step free 

entrance to Kings Cross underground station).
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